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Dear Valued Customer, 

On behalf of the Champion High School Athletic Booster Club (CABC), we would like to thank 
you for your purchase of the concert ticket or table to the Spazmatics concert which was 
scheduled for March 21, 2020 at Mi Casa Tamales.  CABC’s mission is to improve our 
community interaction by gaining local business support, manage the distribution of collected 
funds for all Charger sports programs, financially supplement all sports programs through 
organized fundraising activities and provide a platform to improve communication and 
interaction between parents, student athletes, and coaching staffs.   

Due to the events surrounding the Covid-19 Pandemic and to comply with state and local 
directives, CABC had to delay the concert.  CABC is pleased to announce that we have 
rescheduled the event for April 10, 2021 at Mi Casa Tamales featuring the Spazmatics. 

CABC would like to offer you, our valued supporters, the following options for those who 
previously purchased a ticket or table for the March 2020 canceled Spazmatics concert: 

1. Keep your tickets and they will be honored at the Spazmatics concert on April 10, 
2021. 

2. If you are not comfortable attending the rescheduled concert, you may donate the 
purchase price of your ticket or table to CABC and receive a tax credit for the 
donation to our non-profit organization. 

3. If you are a CABC member, apply the dollar value of your ticket/table purchase to your 
2020-2021 CABC membership dues. 

4. Request a refund for your purchase no later than December 31, 2020.  If no refund 
request is received prior to December 31, 2020 the tickets from March 2020 concert 
date will be honored at the April 10, 2021 concert.    

If you choose to request a refund, CABC will work closely with Mi Casa to return your funds in 
a reasonable time frame. 

Sincerely, 

Bennett Kennedy 
CABC President 


